
Canteen Helpers Needed
We are still asking for helpers to assist in getting the lunch
orders ready for the kids on Wednesdays. You would only
be required to give about an hour of your time over lunch.
And if we can get support from just 5 people, that would
only be 2 days per term, or even better if we could find 10
willing helpers that would be just 1 day per term! 
Please contact Erica on (0422) 054 475 or the school if you
can help. 

Canteen Price ChangesCanteen Price Changes

We have, unfortunately, been impacted
by the current economic conditions and

we will need to review our canteen prices
for next term. 

With the cost of everything going up at
the moment, we are currently selling a
number of items below cost. While we

have tried to absorb these rises as best we
can, we cannot run a feasible canteen like

this forever.
Not even little old Rocky River School

can avoid the global effects!
Of course we will try to keep the price

changes to a minimum so all families can
have a treat for lunch.

We will put a revised price list out early
next term.   

!!! Hot Dog Day !!!!!! Hot Dog Day !!!

To coincide with the school Movie and
Pyjama day on the last day of term, the
P&C has decided to provide a special

lunch for all the students.
We will be running a Hot Dog Day!

This will be totally FREE, just a special
treat for the kids to finish up the term.

YAY! 

Long-sleeve School ShirtsLong-sleeve School Shirts
We have a selection of sizes in long-

sleeve school shirts available. 
CLEARANCE PRICE $10

(while stocks last).
Please contact the school if you are

interested.


